TEOFILO KISANJI UNIVERSITY

“Truining for Better Life”

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

Please be informed that for all students who did
not register during last Semester that ended in
February 2022, and those who have not
registered in this Semester must do so by
Sunday 10" April, 2022 at 13 hrs otherwise
you will not access any service at the University
including attending classes and Examination
results for last Semester.




